
 

May 2, 2022 
 
TO: District Lodge 141 Affiliated Local Lodge Presidents and Recording Secretaries 
SUBJECT: District 141 Safety Conference 2022 
 
Dear Sisters and Brothers: 
 
 District 141 will hold its annual Safety Conference at Hilton Orlando Buena Vista Palace located at 1900 
E Buena Vista Drive, Lake Buena Vista, FL. The conference will be held December 13-15, 2022, with travel and 
registration on Monday December 12 and departure anytime on Friday December 16, 2022.   
 

We negotiated a group rate of $129 plus tax per night plus a resort fee of $20 per night. The cut-off to 
reserve rooms at the group rate is November 9, 2022. After that date the group rate is not guaranteed. The 
registration fee to attend the conference is $75. 
 

For room reservations, registration information and delegate name submission form please visit the 
District 141 Safety page at: 

 
https://iam141.org/2022-iamaw-district-141-safety-conference/ 

  
 
     SAFETY NEVER SLEEPS 
 
 I strongly encourage your Local send current and prospective Safety Committee members. We would 
like to have at least one safety advocate from each Local attend the conference.  Enrollment in this 
conference is on a first come first serve basis.  
 

If you have any questions about this conference, please contact my office at 847-640-2222.  This 
Conference serves a critical and important role in improving safety for our membership and the airlines it 
represents. 
 

Thank you in advance for your consideration and action on this request. 
 
   Fraternally yours, 
 
   ____________________ 
   Michael G. Klemm 
   President & Directing General Chairman 
   IAMAW District Lodge 141 
 
 
cc:  DL Executive Board 
 GVP R. Johnsen 
 District 141 Safety Chairman E. Stenberg 
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